Dr Adnan Gutub

From: "Mohammad Ibrahim" <ibrahim@dmu.ac.uk>

To: <gutub@ccse.kfupm.edu.sa>

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2006 3:24 PM

Subject: congratulations

Dear Adnan

Salamulykom

Many congratulations on your new appointment. It was very nice to hear the news. Probably it will be hard in the beginning, but I am quite confident that you will manage the transition masterfully. I am also quite confident that you will be a very successful COE Chairman and InshaAllah you will make a significant impact.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any help in any shape or form. You will find my full contact details below.

It was very nice talking to you this morning and inshaAllah we will keep in touch.

Wasalam

Mohammad Ibrahim

Professor Mohammad Ibrahim
Chair of Information & Systems Engineering
School of Engineering and Technology
Queens Building
De Montfort University
The Gateway
Leicester LE1 9BH
UK

Tel: +44 (0) 116 257 7897 Fax: +44 (0) 116 257 7052 Email: ibrahim@dmu.ac.uk